
 

Once again, we are going to be participating in this year’s NSPCC Number 

Day on Friday 7th February.  On the day, the children are encouraged to 

come to school dressed as a digit/number and bring in a minimum 

donation of £1 – you can pay online via this link if you wish.  All the money 

raised will go directly to the NSPCC. 

We will be also having a competition for the longest carrot and heaviest 

potato in each class and school. So, keep your eyes peeled at the 

supermarket and bring in a vegetable on the day! 

Dressing up ideas: 

• Dress up as a digit- Wear a onesie to represent 1, a tutu to represent 2, or a three-

piece suit to represent 3 

• Dress up as a dice 

• Wear something with a number on it like a football kit 

• Dress up as a playing card 

• Decorate an old t-shirt with numbers or number representations 

• Dress up as a clock 

• Dress up as a piece of Numicon 

As part of the day, the children in the Infants and Juniors will be mixing to 

play some board games and use their maths skills.  

Get as creative as you want!  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/oaklands-junior-school-3?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL


 

 

 

 

 

Who can find and bring into school the longest carrot or the 

heaviest potato? 

 

The longest/heaviest from each class will be brought to the final in a special 

assembly where we will find the ultimate winner.  Each class winner will receive 

a prize. 

Please bring your vegetable to school on NSPCC Number Day (7th February) 

along with the measurement of its length (in cms) or weight (in g/kg).  

 

Maths Competition 


